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THE SECRETARY OF STATE
WASHINGTON

November 8, 1962

Dear Mr. Ambassador:

I want to thank you for the many
extra hours you personally have devoted
to representing United States interests
with the Cubans. You have my sincere
gratitude as well as that of all
Americans for the outstanding job you
are continuing to do in our behalf.

Sincerely,
B‘MM

Dean Rusk

His Excellency
August R. Lindt,
Ambassador of Switzerland.
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